



Ben's grandmother's new home		
Ex:	Color:	blue andWhite.....
1	Number of bedrooms:	
2	Address:	
3	Name of village:	
4	Favourite room:	
5	Home is near:	

Listen and tick the box. There's one example.

Example:

How does Jane go to school?

 A ☐	 B ☒	 C ☐
---	---	--

2. What animal did Anna want to see?

 A ☐	 B ☐	 C ☐
---	--	--

1. What's Sally doing right now?

 A ☐	 B ☐	 C ☐
---	--	--

3. What does Vicky look like?

 A ☐	 B ☐	 C ☐
---	--	--

4.What time did Sally get home?



A

☐



B

☐



C

☐

5.What does Lily want for her birthday?



A

☐



B

☐



C

☐

- ② **Mary:** Where is your piano?
- Dan:** A That isn't right.
B In the living room.
C It's on the top.
- ③ **Mary:** Is it very difficult to play the piano?
- Dan:** A Yes, but I enjoy it.
B Yes, it's easy.
C Yes, I'm playing it.
- ④ **Mary:** What kind of music is your favourite?
- Dan:** A I like music.
B I like it best.
C I like everything.
- ⑤ **Mary:** How about playing something for me?
- Dan:** A OK, come with me.
B I'm fine, thank you.
C Yes, it was brilliant.
- ⑥ **Mary:** I want to learn to play the guitar.
- Dan:** A You can tell me.
B So do I!
C It's not mine.



Ex: Mary: Do you like playing the piano, Dan?

- Dan:** A Yes, very much.
B Yes, please.
C Yes, I can.

Questions:

① **Mary:** When do you practise?

- Dan:** A Last Tuesday.
B Yes, I have to.
C After school.

5 Choose the right words and write them on the lines. There is one example

SUGAR

- 0 Do you know how much sugar you eat?
It's more than you think.
- 1 Sugar is delicious and we _____ it in lots of different foods. We put it in cakes, biscuits, ice cream and some
- 2 yoghurts to make _____ taste sweet. But eating a lot of
- 3 sugar isn't healthy. It can hurt _____ teeth and make us sick. So we shouldn't eat more than 25 grams of sugar every day. But there's a problem. There's also sugar in food which doesn't taste sweet. We can sometimes find sugar in bread,
- 4 soup _____ even cheese. Some people
- 5 _____ add sugar to the tomato sauce on pizzas.
- 6 So, how can we _____ the quantity of sugar we are eating? One way is to read the bottles and boxes of the
- 7 food _____ we eat. They have information about how much sugar there is so we can choose healthy food. Another
- 8 way _____ eat less sugar, is to make our own bread, soup and pizza. Then we can add as little sugar as we like or
- 9 _____ at all. Of course, the best way to be healthy
- 10 is to stop eating _____ sweets, ice creams and cakes.
But that's very difficult because they taste so good!
- much many few
- used uses use
- them it they
- ours our us
- and but not
- also too else
- know knew knows
- what that who
- for to it
- no none not
- they any each



5



Read the invitation. Talk with a friend.
Why is Eva having a picnic?



Subject: My picnic!

Hi Pedro,

Can you come to my 1 birthday picnic? It's this Saturday afternoon by the lake. You can get there by bus or bike.

We'll have lots of 2 _____ food like rainbow fruit bowls, salads and of course a big birthday cake! You should bring some food too, but don't bring too many cookies or sweets. Let's be 3 _____ !

Bring your guitar and play us a song! And bring your swimsuit and an umbrella. It could be 4 _____ or rainy!

We'll have blankets to sit on, kites to fly if it's 5 _____ , footballs to kick and 6 _____ games to play. But don't forget to help me clean up at the end.

We should leave the lake as tidy as we find it.

See you there!

Eva



2



Holly went on holiday to visit her friend. Read about her trip and answer the questions.



LIVEWORKSHEETS

Holly's adventure in Malaysia

Last year Holly went to Malaysia to visit her friend Nur. 'You will have a great time,' said her mum. 'But you might feel some culture shock!'

'What's that?' said Holly.

'Well, our culture is the way we live – our food, our hobbies, our everyday life,' said her mum. 'But when you go somewhere very different, everything seems strange. So you can feel a bit worried or surprised.' So Holly read a lot about Malaysia and it helped.

For example, she knew that she could shake hands to say hello but she used two hands, not just one. Nur's mother and father were very pleased. 'You've learned about Malaysian culture!' they said. 'That's great!'

The first morning Nur gave her rice in banana leaves for breakfast. 'Rice!' said Holly. 'I read that you sometimes have rice for breakfast here. And now I'm trying it!' She was happy.



In the street Holly wasn't surprised when she couldn't read everything because the signs were in different languages. And her favourite part of the holiday was watching a special Malaysian dance and trying on a Malaysian dress.

When Holly got home her mother asked, 'Was Malaysia very different?' 'Yes,' said Holly. 'I loved Malaysia and I loved the culture shock. It wasn't too bad because I read about it before I went. I learned a lot about a different country.

And I feel more confident now. I've learned I can do new things on my own!'

- 1 Where did Holly go?
- 2 Did she enjoy the holiday?
- 3 Did Holly think culture shock was a good thing?

ANSWERS:

- 1
- 2
- 3

ĐỌC PHIÊN ÂM



ĐỌC PHIÊN ÂM

I

ĐỌC PHIÊN ÂM



ĐỌC PHIÊN ÂM

3: